
 

Dear Pasadena Families, 

 

On behalf of our PTA, I would like to welcome our new families to Pasadena, as well as our 

returning Pasadena veterans.  This is going to be a year of new beginnings and new adventures. 

 

I am excited to be your PTA President for this year and do not take this responsibility lightly.  My 

hope is to create an atmosphere of giving and reaching out to each other here at Pasadena and 

throughout the community.  We all need to pull together to ensure our students have a safe and 

nurturing learning environment and academic success.  Teachers, staff, parents, students and PTA, 

all have a vested interest in our school….we want to be the best of the best!  But in order to attain 

our goals, we will need to make the commitment of time and energy to our students.  We will 

need to find Community Partners to invest in our children and our school.  Your help is needed to 

let everyone know, that you want to make a difference and intend to make it happen at Pasadena 

Fundamental. 

 

I challenge each of you to buy in with me and our dedicated PTA Board, to meet the needs of our 

students…to revitalize your beliefs that Pasadena Fundamental is the best place for your children 

to achieve academically, grow socially and have all around success. We are an A+ school not 

because we are Fundamental; we are an A+ school because we work harder for our students.   

 

Please join the PTA today and take on the challenge of a committee and above all, VOLUNTEER!  

 

Enclosed you will find forms for you to fill out, that will be the first step in becoming involved. 

Please return these forms on or before Back to School Night on August 23, 2018! 

 

I look forward to working with you, 

 

Michael Craig 

PTA President 
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